
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Michael McLouglin-Ivey, 
for his enthusiasm and effort!   
Well done! 
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Year 2 -  T.J Burton, for an            
excellent attitude this week and 
completing tasks! 

Year 3 -  Isabella Errington, for 
some super writing in literacy     
this week. 

Year 4 -  Jennifer Turnbull, for     
always being super helpful and 
trying her hardest. 

Year 5 -  Rachel Shaw, really       
enjoys her school work and does 
extra outside the classroom. 
Great attitude! 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Winter Bentley 
Year 1 -  Ben Readman 
Year 2 -   Reuban Feary 
Year 3 -   Isla Eastwood 

Year 4 -  Lily Bland 
Year 5 -   Connie Hoskyns-

Abrahall 
Year 6 -  Ciara Turner 

 

Reception - John Clark, for being 
so switched on and trying with 
everything. Great to see. Keep it 
up! 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year 4 & 5 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  3 
This week’s attendance is 

95.4% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -  Noah Fayle-
Harrison 

Year 1 -  Hal Houghton  
Year 2 -   Lacey Jones 

Year 3 -  Esme Newberry 
Year 4 -  Ben Lowerson 
Year 5 -  William Robson 

Year 6 -  Joy Richards 
 

 
 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2018 

  

Friday 23rd March - Sport Relief Disco 1.30pm 

Monday 26th March - Easter Service in St. Marys Church  

1:30pm 

Monday 26th March - Play and Stay in our Reception Class, 

3:30pm - 5:00pm 

Tuesday 27th March - End of term disco, KS1 6pm - 7pm, 

KS2 7pm - 8pm 

Wednesday 28th March - Last day of term 

Monday 16th April  Easter Term      

Friday 27th April Dojo winners trip to the zoo. 

Year 6 -  Evie Fear, for being such 
a helpful and kind child. She is 
Fab! 

Easter Egg Raffle 

We will be having an Easter egg raffle in school  on Tuesday 27th 

March.  Tickets will be sold every lunchtime by our year 6 class and 

cost £1 per strip.  Any donations for the raffle would be greatly       

received. 

Non Uniform Day 

The last day of School this half term is Wednesday 28th March.  This is 

not a toy day but children may come to school dressed in their own 

clothes if they wish.  The cost will be a £1 donation per family. 

Thank you. 

Friends Of Staindrop School 
 

The friends of the school are having an Easter 
egg decorating contest again this year since we had such    

amazing  entries in previous years. Who could forget ‘Eggy 
the Eagle’ and the ‘Egg-Splosion’!  Eggs can be brought to 
school any day and the winner will be announced during 
the end of term Disco on  Tuesday 27th March.  We can’t 

wait to see what wonderful creations you come up with this 
year! 


